
presents “Operationalising the Apostille Convention in Singapore”







SAL attended the three-day HCCH Asia Pacific Week Manila 2022 held from 
18 to 20 October 2022.

The event with the theme “Enabling cross-border cooperation in the region 
and beyond” gathered hundreds of delegates from the Asia Pacific and 
other regions, as well as officials of the Philippine government and the 

HCCH in Makati City, Manila.

We would like to thank our host, Philippines DFA, Supreme Court, 
Philippine Judicial Academy and UP Law, for the very warm Filipino 

hospitality; and also the HCCH Permanent Bureau for this opportunity to 
share Singapore’s recent experience in operationalising the Apostille 

Convention


